
 
  

 
 

31 December 2008 
 
Manager Announcements 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
20 Bridge St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RESIGNATION OF MANAGING DIRECTOR AND CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

Genesis Biomedical Limited wishes to announce the resignation of the Managing 
Director and Chief Executive Officer, Mr Don Valentino. 
 
Under the terms of his employment contract, Mr Valentino has given three months 
notice and will cease employment as Chief Executive Officer of the Company 
effective from Tuesday, 31st March 2009. 
 
In addition, Mr Valentino has also notified the Company of his intention to resign as a 
Director of the Company also effective from Tuesday 31st March 2009 to coincide 
with his scheduled departure date. 
 
The Board expresses their thanks to him for his contribution to the Company. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 GENESIS BIOMEDICAL LIMITED 
 

 

David Semmens 

Company Secretary 
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